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Good News
• Amy Padilla-Cortes has been awarded the 

2025 Peer Team Member of the Year by 
NENA

• Amy has been a dedicated member of 
Buncombe County Public Safety 
Communications for three years

• This honor recognizes Amy’s outstanding 
contributions to public safety service, the 
911 profession, and her Buncombe 
County Teammates

• Amy's dedication reflects the excellence, 
heart, and soul of the Buncombe County 
911 First Responder team
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